
 
 

 

 

Committee Report for posting on the website from the Committee Meeting 

held on Tuesday 13th May 2025. 

 

 
1. Treasurer’s Report 

 
• Centre finances continue to run as normal. 

 
2.  Rally Secretary’s Report 
 
• 21 rallies held in 2025, 10 were full 

• 3 cancelled, 1 postponed 

• 49 rallies remaining, 8 already full 

• 2026 programme includes 12 rallies so far 

• Multi-plaque presentations have taken place. 

 

 
3.  Meeting Notes 
 

• The webmaster completed several updates, carried out routine maintenance, assisted with 
technical queries and added a reminder notice about centre membership renewals.  

• Centre equipment maintained and 2 replacement event shelters approved for purchase. 

• No further West Central Division Meetings or updates. 

• Due to the cancellation of the Winnington Rally, the next Children’s sports will be on the Henley on 
Thames rally. 

• Introduction of a Centre History page approved for the website. 

• All correspondence received, discussed and responded to. 
 

 
4.  Next Meeting 7.30 pm, Tuesday 29th July 2025 @ High Legh Village Hall 


